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The majority  of animals considered predators are close to extinct already.  They 

much prefer to hunt their natural prey which is wild. But because they've lost so much 

habitat, and humans have encroached on them as well as killed their natural prey 

through things like deer hunting, they have sometimes turned to farmed animals.  

This bill absolutely should not progress in session. There is no need to hunt predator 

animals. They need to be left alone and so do their prey animals such as deer, so 

that natural ecosystems and balance can be restored across the entire state. 


